

EXECUTIVE OFFICES • 234 ADELAIDE ST. EAST • TORONTO, ONT. M5A 1M9 • 416/362-4711

June 19, 1995

Steve Xanthopoulos 17 Delbert Drive Scarborough, Ontario M1P 1X3

Dear Mr. Xanthopoulos:

Thank you very much for your recent donation of 10 bags of clothing at the Wexford Store, 2075 Lawrence Avenue East.

Donations are the lifeblood of Goodwill: We sell these donated goods in our 24 retail stores in order to fund our job training programs for people who face employment barriers. Last year Goodwill delivered work training and employment services to nearly 1,000 out-of-work people in greater Toronto.

We therefore thank you most sincerely on behalf of those men and women we serve for your kindness and your thoughtfulness.

Sincerely,

Osman Abdi, Junan (hd)
Coordinator, Business Development

OA:rr